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54 Belsize Park

NW3 4EE

London

22/11/2017  18:25:472017/6059/T OBJ Consuelo Phelan, 

hon. Tree officer,

It seems a huge pity to lose four trees from this  site, especially as no roots of silver birch 

were found, just assumed that they were there. These are mature trees, at least partly 

visible from the street, and functioning as wildlife habitat and helping to reduce pollution. I 

do hope a better solution than destruction can be found.
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